Public Hearing for 2024 Town of Bath Budget
Meeting of the Bath Town Board
Date and Time:		November 9, 2023				4:00PM
Place:			Town Board Room				Municipal Building
Present:		Supervisor Smith; Councilmen John Lysyczyn, Hal Bailey, Michael Palermo, 
			William Glosick
Also Present:		Bookkeeper, Jill Cermak, Town Supervisor Elect, Joshua Buck, Town Councilman 
			Elect, David Wager

Supervisor Smith opened the Public Hearing with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag at 4:00pm. The Public Hearing notice was read by Town Clerk, Terra Thorpe. 

Bookkeeper Jill Cermak reported that when the tax cap was filed with the state a new exclusion of $1200.00 because the Town of Bath participates in the Employee Retirement System. The proposed budget is under the tax cap by $66,935.00.

No changes will be made to the budget.

Motion made by Councilman Glosick, seconded by Councilman Lysyczyn to adjourn the meeting of Bath Town Board at 4:05PM. Passed unanimously.
	


										Respectfully Submitted
											Terra Thorpe
										             Bath Town Clerk
